
                                Press Release 

Renee Tester Recognized by NWFA 

February 1, 2022 For Immediate Release: “I am extremely proud to announce that Renee Tester, Vice 

President of Marketing, eCommerce, and Digital has been recognized by the National Wood Flooring 

Association (NWFA) in their February 1, 2022 issue of Hardwood Floors Magazine’s 2022 Inspiring Women 

in the Industry! Renee has been a leading force in the industry for over a decade, and her passion is an 

inspiration to many colleagues at QEP.” – Michael Duchaine 

March is Women’s History Month in the United States, and March 8th is International Women’s Day, 

which celebrates the social, economic, cultural, and political achievements of women. Many women work 

on the manufacturing line, install floors, manage company finances, sell products, market, or serve as the 

CEO and in recognition of this, NWFA has published their list celebrating just a few of the amazing women 

in the hardwood flooring industry. 

                           

Hardwood Floors Magazine is produced by the National Wood Flooring Association (NWFA), which is the 

leading association for all hardwood information. Attached you will find the link to the full article that 

details Renee’s and the other women’s stories, their inspirations, and what they enjoy about working in 

and improving this industry. 

Please join me in congratulating Renee on this accomplishment  
 

• Direct Link to Full Article:  
 Women in the Industry  

 
• For more information about The National Wood Flooring Association, go to nwfa.org  
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